
THIS SUNDY 

MORNING 
9:30  | 11:15 

 

New Member Preparation  

Are you relatively new to Bethel Lutheran Church? 

Are you wanting to know more about what it means 

to be a member of this congregation or who we are 

as Lutherans? We will hold new member classes 

during the season of Lent, which begins in March. 

Contact the church office if you would like to partici-

pate or see Pastor Lynne with any questions you 

might have.  


